
From: Noel McFarlane   
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2015 2:10 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Ashfield rate level 
 
NSW Gov 

WE SUPPORT ASHFIELD COUNCIL'S SPECIAL RATE VARIATION 
 
I understand Ashfield Council has consulted with the community about the Special Rate Variation, 
which I support for the following reasons  

• Need to do urgent work on the swimming pool 

• Need to fund extensive network of bicycle riding infrastructure 

Sincerely, 
Noel 
 




